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February 3, 2021 
 
The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:32pm with the following 
members present: Mayor Ken Lord, Assistant Mayor Brandon Sweeney, Council Members Judy Kerns, Matt Hull, and 
Sarah Baker, Town Attorney Ed Kuczynski, Town Administrator Rick Bishop, and Assistant Town Administrator Lisa 
Riner. 
 
The minutes for January 2021 were approved. 

 
General Fund report was $42,175.41. 
 
Mr. Bishop said the fence at the Water Treatment Plant is in, but the electric is not yet complete. It will go in very 
soon. Mr. Bishop has a quote for adding barbed wire to the fence, but he doesn’t know of any requirement for 
having barbed wire. Mr. Hull noted there haven’t been any problems, but Homeland Security highly recommends a 
fence for infrastructure protection. After some discussion, Mr. Hull made a motion to table it for now. Ms. Kerns 
seconded. All voted in favor. 
 
Mr. Bishop said the two remaining hydrant masts haven’t been put up yet. 
 
Mr. Sweeney said there is a Water Advisory Board Meeting next Wednesday, February 10 in Boonsboro at 6:30pm. 
Mr. Hull motioned that Mr. Sweeney become a voting member on the Water Advisory Board and Ms. Baker become 
an alternate on the Board. Mayor Lord seconded. All voted in favor. 
 
Mr. Hull motioned to make Mr. Sweeney Chairman of the Water Commission. Ms. Kerns seconded. All voted in 
favor. 
 
Mr. Bishop introduced a bill from Boonsboro for Keedysville’s portion of the work on Shafer Well in Boonsboro. MDE 
is requiring this work before Boonsboro can get a new well or do anything with the well. Mr. Hull noted it should be 
a shared cost because it is a water source. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Lisa Riner  
Assistant Town Administrator 
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